
~ Important Notice for Bridge Prep Academy Orange Parents ~ 

 

Parents,  

 

Please be advised that effective today, March 14, 2017, any school activity, 

fundraiser or Aftercare tuition requiring a payment of $10 or more will be 

required to be paid using the following methods: 

 

Check 

Money Order 

Cashier’s Check 

 

Cash will only be accepted for activities requiring small sums of money, such as: 

No Uniform Day, Pizza Sales, etc.  This policy is being implemented to ensure 

that the financial integrity of the company is preserved.  We thank you in 

advance for your cooperation with this and apologize for any inconvenience. 
 


